
              Fourteenth Annual  
           Edible Book Festival  

 

           April 2, 2023 
 

           Groton Public Library 
          52 Newtown Road, Groton 

  

                Brought to you by:  
 

Friends of the Bill Memorial Library (860-445-0392) 
    Friends of the Mystic & Noank Library (860-536-7721) 
    Groton Public Library Circle of Friends (860-441-6750) 

  

What is an edible book?  An edible book is food that can look like a book, be a pun on a book 
title, refer to a book character, or have anything to do with books, as long as it’s edible. 
 
How does it work? This event is held as part of the International Edible Book Festival. Just search 
online for “edible books” and you’ll find pictures, ideas, and a history of the event.   
 
Who can enter? Everyone is invited to create an edible entry—you can enter as a book group, 
family, or on your own!  Here are a few rules: 

1.  Your creation must be edible. 
2.  It  must have a book connection in form or theme. 
3.  It must be in good taste and taste good. 

 4.  Your entry form must be submitted to one of the libraries by March 25th. 
 
Who’s invited? The Edible Book Festival is a family event, free and open to the public.   
 
What time? Entrants may set up at 1:15 PM.  Viewing, tasting, and raffle begins at 1:30 PM.  
 

NOTE: Due to COVID-19, tasting may occur outside or be offered in a “to-go” format. 

ENTRY FORM—EDIBLE BOOK FESTIVAL 2023 
 
Creation title: ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Title of book your creation is based on: _________________________________________________________ 
 
Creator’s name: ____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone number: _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email address: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Please return this form to your Library by March 25th and ask that it be put in the Friends’ mailbox. 


